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Nov. 2019 
 

WWW. MHWClub.com 

Message from  Co-Presidents 

November 

Monday Nov 11th 7pm 
Monthly Meeting 

Town Hall 

Decorating for the Holidays 

 

Friday Nov 15 Noon 
Lunch Bunch 

Red Lobster 

Evite to follow 

 

December 
Friday Dec 6th Noon 

Christmas Lunch  

Pine lake CC 

$25 

 

Monday Dec 9th 7pm 
Annual Christmas Party 

Town Hall 

Bring donations for Christ-

mas gifts for Kids 

2019-2020 Group Picture 

Evite to Follow 

 

Sunday Dec 8th 

Thursday Dec 12th 

4pm-8pm 

Christmas Home Tour 

Tickets $20 for members 

and guests 
 

 

 

CELEBRATING 45 YEARS 

Liz Krzywosz 11-02 

Mary Younts 11-07 

Robyn Imirie 11-09 

Diane Whyte 11-11 

Jessi Healey 11-14 

Mary Blinn 11-20 

Ann Newman 11-23 

Anne 
Cloan-
inger 11-25 

Carol Hull 11-27 

Sandy Dimeo 11-29 

Carol Robinson 11-30 

Andree West 11-30 

It’s that time of year to start thinking about decorating 
for the holidays.  Marilyn Fargo will give you ideas on 
tablescapes, napkin folding, and fun centerpieces. Caro-
lyn Galloway will  use different color combinations, 
themes, and tips to enrich your Holiday Decorating. 

 

 

 

Greetings: 
 
We would like to thank all the members involved last meeting with the Candidate Forum.  It was a 
tremendous success and was only possible because of our organization working together.  A spe-
cial thanks goes out to key individuals who made this event possible.  Please  see  the  Candidate 
Forum Recap  for all the people acknowledged. 
 
Delores Hurt will speak about the League of Women Voters and their 100 year celebration on Feb 
29, 2020 after our Holiday  decorating guest speakers. 
 
In correlation with our 45th  club  anniversary, we are selling totes for $20.  On the front panel:  
“ Mint Hill Women’s Club” 
       Since 1974 
 
will be embroidered in green thread. The tote is a heavy water resistant  zippered fabric  with side 
mesh pockets measuring approximately 16” H x 20” Lx 4” D. If you are interested in buying a tote 
please  contact Marilyn Fargo  at:  Maf4designs@msn.com 
 

Marilyn Fargo and Andree West  

Our Membership Directories will be available at the December  Meeting.  This year, please note 
that we  have added a couple of new pages.  Not only are we listing our Silent Auction  Vendors, 
but we are now proud to have our directory  sponsored by local businesses that we don’t tap for 
our Auction/raffles.   
 
Please consider utilizing these local businesses for your everyday needs.  Their contributions pro-
vided our club with $400 in revenue.  Next year, we would like to expand our reach to the larger 
community. 
 
Thanks goes out to the businesses who believe in our mission to help our local community. 
 

Andree West 
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Candidate Forum Recap 

HOMES FOR THE HOLIDAYS 

Sunday Dec 8th and/or Thursday Dec 12th 

4pm –8pm. 

Several of our fellow Mint Hill Women’s 

Club members will be opening their homes 

to showcase how each of us decorate and 

celebrate the holidays. This tour will be 

open only to club members and their 

guests. This is also a fundraising activity for 

the club to support our many worthwhile 

programs. Tickets will be $20. It will in-

clude transportation and tour of homes 

with refreshments at each stop. Some 

tours will end with a pipe organ demonstration of holiday music at Ann Carney’s 

home.    The full particulars will be explained at the November meeting or you 

can call Suzanne Maddox at 704-488-5399 or email ningasuzy@yahoo.com. 

Monday, October 14th,  MHWC hosted the Candidate Forum.  One Hundred thirty five people at-
tended the event listening to 9 Candidates discuss their positions to various issues facing Mint 
Hill.  Delores Hurt, President of the Women League of Voters was our moderator. Paige McKinney 
was our timekeeper.  Thanks go out to Pam Dalton , Carol Hull , and Marilyn Fargo for the time 
spent to ensure this event was successful.  Questions not addressed at the meeting were posted 
with appropriate candidate responses on the  Facebook site, What’s Up Mint Hill/the Original 
Group.  Our thanks goes out to Angela Prince for publishing this for MHWC.    I would also like to  
thank Paul Imirie, photographer with Mint Hill Times, for providing the professional pictures seen 
here. Thank you to Brian Welch, Town Manager, for setting up the assembly room and ensuring 
that we had police and fire chief presence.   Finally, we made $145 raffling off the Panthers Basket 
and Centerpiece with the winner for both items being Jane Price. 

mailto:ningasuzy@yahoo.com


Service 
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Honor the Warriors 
 

Once again, MHWC has sponsored the Friday evening Rally Dinner.  Thanks to the ladies who pro-
vided delicious  dishes.   Sue Ellen Yancey, Kathleen Schilling, Patti Armes, Marilyn Fargo,  Suz-
anne Maddox, Mary Blinn, Marilyn Folnsbee, Deonna Bandos and Andree West volunteered to 
help with setup, serving and cleanup.   
 
We were 40+ attendees who enjoyed fellowship, laughter, and a few raffle items courtesy of 
Honor the Warriors.  
 
The veterans were very appreciative of everything we did for them.  These are some of the  
photos taken at the event.. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Cost is $25.  Meal Choices are Chicken, Salmon, or 

Beef. Pam Dalton will be collecting checks only. 

 

Please make check out to Pam Dalton, not MHWC. 

Pam will be available at the Nov.11th meeting or 

you can mail your check and meal choice to her by 

Nov. 15th. 
 

Her Address is:  13100 Clover Bottom Dr, MH, NC 

28227 

 



Hugs 

Please contact Ann Carney, Corresponding Secretary, with infor-

mation regarding any member who needs a Hugs card.  You can 

email her at anncarney@aol.com   

Welcome 
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         Membership  

 

Fall Team News 

Sarah Stevens 

Sstevens@sti.us.com 

704-654-8954 

 

Elise Ventura 

TheVenturos@yahoo.com 

704-651-9188 

 

Allison  Laney 

alaney0519@gmail.com 

704-207-1160 

 

Sherri Taylor 

Sherri@PineLakeCountryClub.com 

336-209-0015 

Wednesday, October 23rd, 11 members were able to enjoy a 
tour of the JAARS museum and campus.  A lovely lunch fol-
lowed at the Derby Restaurant in Monroe. 

Sympathy 
Tanya Nix  - Husband 

Kathleen Schilling  -  Mother 
Kathy Madden  - Daughter-in-Law 

 
Get Well 

Terri Hood  - Auto Accident 
Bob Freeurn ( Ginnie’s Husband)  Surgery 

 
Thank You  

Delores Hurt 
Paige McKinney 

Brian Welch 
Paul Imirie 

 
Welcome 

Sarah Stevens 
Elise Ventura 
Allison Laney 
Sherri Taylor 

Currently, we are at 95 members with  a few outstanding  membership dues .  We are 
excited to welcome 19 new members to our organization.  This is a  tribute to all of us 
in getting out the word of what our group provides for the community, our fellowship, 
and enrichment .  We all look forward to a banner year ahead of us. 



MEMORIES 1994-2004 

For the next 4months, we will be posting various pictures from our 

past history as a club.  We will divide them up by decade.  Join us in 

marveling at our  predecessors. 
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Upcoming Community  Events 

BOOK SWAPPERS Join our eclectic group every other month in a members home to swap your books with each other. This 

is a fun way to read all types of books and enjoy each other's company. You can also bring magazines, cookbooks to swap, and 

discuss articles you have read. We are a great group of women and always have a good time. The hostess for that evening pro-

vides dessert and beverages. The next meeting is on Dec 2nd , the first Monday evening of the month at 7pm. For more infor-

mation contact Ginnie Freeburn  at gfreeburn@hotmail.com     or 704-545-8204 
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2nd Annual Mint Hill Pop Up Christmas Shop will be held December 14th from 12:00 pm - 4:00 pm around the Town Hall circle. 

 

The Chamber of Commerce wants to encourage our community to #shoplocal this holiday season. We are putting together a pop-up 

Christmas shop around Town Hall circle with Pour 64, Mint Hill Roasting Company and Vintners Hill. Come stroll around the local 

vendors and enjoy complimentary hot cocoa.  

 

Chamber Members $10/ Non- Chamber Members $20 

 

40 spots available. Vendor must provide tent and table for event.  

 

To reserve your spot, please contact Paige @ 704-573-8282 

Vendor application: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zAlQM3RZcY81UjyXQkrh1Fxw5a-GWHLPduKhv7CoHrU/edit?

usp=sharing 

(Must complete vendor application and be approved prior to the event in order to participate. Chamber members will receive priority 

when reserving a vendor table. Vendors must be local to Mint Hill. To reserve your spot call the Chamber office for an application.  

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/shoplocal
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zAlQM3RZcY81UjyXQkrh1Fxw5a-GWHLPduKhv7CoHrU/edit?usp=sharing&fbclid=IwAR02CI9rkuw99KEW8e8ZHWbWadmXn6G4NpzVCP37h9n_egxPzDIkaa3t0Bo
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zAlQM3RZcY81UjyXQkrh1Fxw5a-GWHLPduKhv7CoHrU/edit?usp=sharing&fbclid=IwAR02CI9rkuw99KEW8e8ZHWbWadmXn6G4NpzVCP37h9n_egxPzDIkaa3t0Bo

